April 17, 1975.

Political Committee,
Socialist Workers' Party,
14 Charles Lane,

New York 10014

Comrades:

We understand that your National Committee will be holding a plenum on May 3-4.

As you know, a representative of the SWP attended the Central Committee meeting

o f the Revolutionary Marxist Group last Christmas and an invitation was extended

to you to send fraternal delegates to the RMG convention which took place at the
end of March. Consistent with the lateness with which we extended our invitation
to you to attend our coifilvention, we request the opportunity to send a representatzve
to your National Committee meeting.

Should our request meet with your agreement, please inform us by special delivery
mail, or by phone, since the current militancy withln the Canadian postal unions
tends to slow down dolivery.

Fraternally,
for the RMG PC

P.O. Box 108, Sstn P
Toronto, Ont.



